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Communication of 27 October 2009 received 
from the Permanent Mission of the Arab 

Republic of Egypt on behalf of the Vienna 
Chapter of the Non-Aligned Movement 

 
 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a letter dated 27 October 2009 from the Permanent Mission of the Arab 
Republic of Egypt, on behalf of the Vienna Chapter of the Non-Aligned Movement, addressing issues 
relating to the work of the IAEA raised by Resolution 1887 adopted by the Security Council on 24 
September 2009. 
 
As requested, the letter is circulated herewith for the information of Member States. 
 

 
 Atoms for Peace 










